
 

Urgent  announcement of cancellation of Matsushima cruising (BBQ 

dinner) 

 

Dear Sendai-post-symposium participants, 

I would like to announce that Matsushima cruising BBQ dinner will be cancelled 

because of few participants. 

   Original schedule of Matsushima cruising:  30th (Thu) September 15:00-19:30 

 

Labo tour will be conducted as originally scheduled. 

Contact  

Eiichi Watanabe 

(or Yoji Itagaki) 

TEL & FAX: 022-217-5631 

e-mail: eiwata@mail.tagen.tohoku.ac.jp 

 

 

 


